
 
Circular 193/ 2019 
 
To: Masters, Managers, Owners and Deputy Registrars. 
 
Subject: Notifying the Administration of Accidents, Incidents and PSC Inspections. 
 
Date:10th January 2019 
 
Summary:  
  
Maritime Cook Islands (MCI) brings to your attention the requirement to notify immediately both your 
competent Deputy Registrar and the MCI Technical Department of any:  

• Accidents, incidents or mishaps to vessel, crew, or passenger;  
• Port State Control inspection of the vessel;  

The notification shall be made by email and it needs to be addressed to both the Deputy Registrar 
and the MCI Technical Department email technical@maritimecookislands.com. 
  
Failure to adequately notify MCI may result in delays and inability to take adequate actions in a 
timely fashion and it may hinder a proper assistance to vessel, owner, master, crew or passenger.  
  
In serious cases, such as incidents, marine casualties and port state control detentions, failure to 
promptly notify MCI may result in fines or cancellation of registration.  

 

If you have any comments or require assistance, please  contact the Technical 
Department technical@maritimecookislands.com 

Please ensure this circular is forwarded to interested parties. 

 


